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We have explored a variety of arts and crafts 

this month from finger print butterflies to toilet 

roll fireworks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

This month we have been so lucky to have such beautiful weather continue! The children and staff enjoyed exploring the paddling pools, 

water and ice play during the heat wave! We have celebrated many days this month including National chocolate day, Shark awareness 

day, National give something away day, St Swithin’s day, World snake day, World emoji day and National karaoke day.  

 

 

 

liketexture and used wooden elephants to explore 

in it.  

 

Jelly Babies and Tots Highlights 

 

Jelly Beans Highlights 

 

As the weather has 

been getting warmer 

we have  been 

spending more time in 

the book corner 

exploring books and 

coming up with our 

own stories.  

 

As it's been so hot we have 

been enjoying the water in the 

garden too cool ourselves 

down, along with lots of water 

play.  
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This month Jelly babies have been busy exploring their senses. 

We have tasted some very sour lemons and limes as well as some 

delicious flower shaped chocolate for National chocolate day.  

The children in the Tots room have 

been exploring bubble painting, using 

different shaped cutters to make 

marks! We learnt how to play our new 

Bingo game, listening and responding to 

instructions. The Tots thoroughly 

enjoyed getting messy in our jelly play, 

feeding the dinosaurs and making them 

stomp through it! 

For St Swithin's day we had 

a discussion about what the 

day represents and then 

explored a sensory tray with 

rain (rice) and imitated rain 

falling on the animals.  

In the garden we discovered 

a Hawkmoth, the children 

thought it was a caterpillar 

and said it has a stinger like 

a wasp does! 

With the popoids we have 

been creating some 

microphones and having a 

sing song with one another 

for karaoke day. They also 

added some dance moves 

too. 

We have made our own sensory 

bottles with pasta and oats which we 

love to make Music with. We really 

enjoyed mixing up the soil and 

scooping it into the pans in the 

garden. 

 


